
ED178 Jack Rigg Chairman Graveley PC Letter

On Thursday, 6 April 2017, 6:43, Jack Rigg > wrote: 

Dear Louise, 

We attach herewith an e-mail received from the owner of the land comprising the site 
designated HO12/1, which confirms that the land is not for sale now or at any time in 
the past.  This is at variance with the information provided in the Stevenage 
presentation to the Inspector on Thursday 29/3/2017. Please could you forward this 
information to the inspector. 
Yours sincerely 
Jack Rigg 
Chair, Graveley Parish Council 




